
Property Insurance Changes

The Florida Legislature convened for a Special Session specif ically to address 

property insurance and other topics starting December 12, 2022. Among the 

legislation, the Legislature passed Senate Bill 2A, which makes sweeping changes 

to the property insurance claims process, reinsurance, regulation of insurance 

companies and more.

I’ve created a webpage to summarize some of the key changes included in the 

bill. Visit the webpage here: 

www.MyFloridaCFO.com/Division/ICA/2022PropertyInsuranceChanges

To review the bill in its entirety, visit 

https://flsenate.gov/Session/Bill/2022A/2A/BillText/Filed/PDF. 

www.MyFloridaCFO.com/Division/ICA

Follow me on Facebook and Twitter @YourFLVoice for pertinent insurance 

updates. Email me @ YourFLVoice@MyFloridaCFO.com with insurance questions.
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Office of the Insurance Consumer Advocate 

Florida Department of Financial Services 

200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399

YourFLVoice@MyFloridaCFO.com

Sign up to receive ICA Tasha Carter’s Consumer Alerts in your inbox:

www.MyFloridaCFO.com/Division/ICA/ConsumerAlerts
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